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Meeting Summary 
 

Present 
Sinclair James (Chairperson) 
Bill Bracegirdle 
Brenda McKinny 
Detlef Hindemith  
Ernie Dyck 

  
Clint McKechnie 
Cpl Theresa Labbe (RCMP) 
Cst. Maria Buduhan (WPS) 
S/Sgt Marc Alain (BPS) 
Jeanie Dalman (MPI) 
 

Regrets 
Twyla Ludwig 
Russ Hanna 
  
  

 Issues Discussed: 
 

 2019 COPP Conference 
Mark the date on the calendar: October 25-27, 2019. More information to follow. 
 

 COPP Logo Guidelines 
The board will be drafting a Logo Guideline Policy to stipulate usage of the logo. 

 

 Vehicle Signs 
Brandon COPP raised the question of signage for the back of cars while patrolling. MPI is looking into 
the addition of chloroplast signs. 
 

 2018 Conference  
Thank you to everyone for joining us at the conference this year! The evaluations provided by the 
attendees were reviewed and will be used when planning next year’s event. Board referred to the 
Conference Committee. Silent Auction raised $1,460.00 and has been donated to CancerCare 
Manitoba. 

 

 The new MB COPP Executive is: 
o Sinclair James – Chairperson 
o Ernie Dyck – 1st Vice Chair 
o Brenda McKinny – Secretary 

 

 Regional Representatives: 
o 1, 2, 3 – Sinclair James 
o 4 – Twyla Ludwig 
o 5 – Brenda McKinny 
o 6, 7 – Vacant 
o 8 – Clint McKechnie 
o 9 – Ernie Dyck 

 

o 10 – Vacant 
o 11 – Detlef Hindemith (interim) 
o 12 – Bill Bracegirdle 
o 13 – Detlef Hindemith 
o W1, W2, W4 – Vacant 
o W3 – Christian Tardi 

If you are interested in becoming a Region Rep for one of the vacant regions, please contact 
Sinclair James or the Provincial Coordinator 
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 Standing Committees 
Conference Committee Chairperson – Detlef Hindemith 
 Members: Ernie Dyck, Clint McKechnie, Provincial Coordinator 
Website Committee Chairperson – Detlef Hindemith 
 Members: Sinclair James, Provincial Coordinator 
Communication & Promotion Committee Chairperson – Bill Bracegirdle 
 Members: Provincial Coordinator 
 

 Provincial Coordinator 
Julie-Ann Drosdoski is the new Provincial Coordinator for COPP you can contact her at 204-985-8849 
or coordinatoratcopp@mpi.mb.ca. 
 

 Accessibility for Non-Profit Organizations 
All COPP members are encouraged to review the Accessibility for Manitobans Act website to 
become familiar with this piece of Legislation:  
http://www.accessibilitymb.ca/business-and-non-profit.html 
 

 Trainer List 
This will be updated on the website in the new year. 
If you were a trainer on the current list, but do not train anymore, please contact the Provincial 
Coordinator to advise. 
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